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FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY                                                      

 
General Superintendent’s Report 
Kerry Cochran 
Date: Aug 7, 2022 
 
Over the last week, we had the east roll-up doors replaced. This required the museum 
to be closed for Thursday Aug 4th and Friday Aug 5th for the safety of the public.  
 
I would like to thank all the volunteers who took the time out of their busy schedules to 
come and work at the museum to clean up the east end of the shop and move 
equipment out of the way for the work to get done. 
 
These doors have been a problem for many years and now we will be able to operate 
these doors again. This will give us the ability to move equipment in and out of the east 
end of the shop again.  
 
Thanks to all.  
 
Photos of the work on the doors can be found on the FRRS website under the Around 
the Museum 2022 gallery. 
 
Some of the other work that has been done recently is track work on the east lead on 
the east lead switches. Thanks go out to Phil Schmierer, David Elems and Roger 
Stabler (there could be others too) for taking care of this. 
 
When speaking about the operating season, we need volunteers. We are very short of 
volunteers to operate our caboose train, please look at your calendars and see if you 
can support the caboose train operation.  
 
We had two new people join the Operating Department in the last month. Ron 
Berriesford, a UP Engineer from Reno and William (Desmond) Powers of Reno. 
Ron has visited the museum and met with Loren Ross, Superintendent of Operations, 
and both will be a welcomed additional to the train crew. 
 
The pertaining caboose train is one of the main things that make our museum a popular 
destination for families during the summer and vacation time.  
 
We need the support of our volunteers to keep this operation running during the year. 
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If you know of anyone that is interested in joining our museum and/or the Operating 
Department, please encourage them to apply for membership and to apply to become a 
member of the Operating Department.  
 
At any time should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, I may not 
have an answer right away, however I will get one for you.  
 
Kerry Cochran 
Director/General Superintendent 
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